
Notification from EPA in relation to W0232-02 Dublin Waste to Energy 

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please review the attached notification. Any response should be submitted to 
licensing@epa.ie.

EPA Correspondence Ref# LACT00010673 EIS/EIAR - Further Specified Body Notification.

Please note that there is no requirement to acknowledge receipt of this e-mail.

 

Yours faithfully,

Environmental Protection Programme

Office of Environmental Sustainability

Tel: 053-9160600

Sent: 01-06-2022

To: The Heritage Council;  An Bord Pleanála;  Health &amp; Safety 
Authority;  Dept of Comms, Climate Action &amp; Env - Sp Bd(1);  Inland 
Fisheries Ireland - Spec Body;  Health Service Executive (HSE);  
Department of Agriculture, Food and the Marine;  Department of Culture, 
Heritage and the Gaeltacht;  Irish Water - Spec. Body;  Teagasc;  
Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport;  Fáilte Ireland - Spec. Body;  
An Taisce - The National Trust For Ireland;  Dublin City Council - Planning 
Section Spec Body;  Dublin City Council - Environ Section Spec Body;  
Dept of Comms, Climate Action &amp; Env - Sp Bd(2)

From: noreply Reply
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